
 

To all incoming August 2017 fifth through eighth graders,                          

in collaboration with the Abington Public Library and the                        

Build A Better World  2017 Collaborative Summer Reading Program,    

the Abington Middle School would like to welcome you to our school’s 

Summer Reading Program!  

 

All students will engage in a book share with classmates 

during the first three days of school. All students who 

participate in the Summer Reading Program and complete 

and return a Summer Reading Book Share Form to their 

homeroom teacher on the first day of school will be entered 

into a raffle to win a free e-reader! E-readers will be 

distributed to four lucky winners (one for each grade) for 

participating in this important reading program! 

Lots of Book Choices!  

  Visit Abington Public Library’s website for recommended reading choices.  


